City of Craig
Council Meeting
Thursday, August 3, 2023

ROLL CALL
Mayor Tim O’Connor called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. Present were Hannah
Bazinet, Cody Schwegel, Millie Schoonover, Chanel McKinley, and Julie McDonald
attended telephonically.

Audience Present: Clinton Cook, Josh Bennett, Kelly Ebbenhauser

CONSENT AGENDA

SCHOONOVER/KAMPNICH MOVED TO ACCEPT
THE CONSENT AGENDA
MOTION CARRIED

HEARING FROM THE PUBLIC

Josh Bennett conveyed concerns regarding the City’s ability to broadcast their meetings, so they
are better heard and seen by the public. Cody offered to assist with the technological side and the
council agreed to have him draw up a quote on how to install a better system for the city to share
the City Council meetings with the public.

READING OF CORRESPONDENCE
No action.

CONSIDERATION OF RESOLUTIONS AND ORDINANCES
1. Resolution 23-12 “Adopting the Harbor Facility Grant”
SCHOONOVER/BAZINET MOTION PASSED BY
ROLL CALL VOTE

UNFINISHED BUSINESS

NEW BUSINESS

Roadless Memo-Council decided to rescind former support and to go neutral in their position.
KAMPNICH/BAZINET MOTION PASSED BY

ROLL CALL VOTE
MOTION PASSED, 4-2



EMS Coordinator Appointment MOTION PASSED BY
VOICE VOTE

CTA Marijuana Retail License City Comment Period - Council moved to direct staff to draft a
letter to AMCO from the City of Craig regarding the Marijuana Licensing with “No Comment”.

CITY COUNCIL COMMENTS

Millie appreciates the Facilities Departments staff’s work on the work around the totem pole and
other areas around town where they do their work. Millie stated that she does have some concerns
about the brush by the Harbormaster building and of how it is difficult to try and see around corner.
Hans said he will have his staff look into it and take care of it. Brian said that Public Works and
Facilities have been understaffed. Cody expressed concerns regarding more rigid laws for adults
who contribute to minors and would like the city to look into making stricter penalties for these
actions as a deterrent for adults to contribute to our youth. Chanel said she did not think it was fair
for local retailers in terms of being held responsible for bad choices. RJ thinks City Council should
draft a letter to the D.A. that covers our jurisdiction

Next council meeting September 7, 2023

ADJOURNMENT
KAMPNICH/BAZINET Moved to Adjourn
at 9:38 P.M.
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